November 4th, 1931

Mr. Byron B. Smith,
Zmerican Institute for Persian A d Archaesology,
B0

50 East 42nd Street,
New York City.

Let me acknowledge receipt of your telegram
of November 4th and your letter of October 3lst, in
regard %o the possibility of MeGill University obtain-
ing the services of 39ir Denison Ross for a lesture
this month.

It so happens that the date, November 20th,
was not at all satisfactory to us, inasmuch as there
wore University functions that day and days igpmediately
before and after, which would seriously interfere with
the success of a lesture such as Sir Denison Ress gives.

I shall await the letter referred %o in
your telegram Bhefore making any further suggestions.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.




